ITEM 10
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 44
COUNCIL MEETING June 28/76

Re: LETTER DATED JUNE 21, 1976 FROM MRS. LILLIAN E. MANN 9637 CAMERON STREET, BURNABY

TRAFFIC COUNTS ON CAMERON STREET

Ð

Appearing on the agenda for the June 28, 1976 meeting of Council is a letter from Mrs. Lillian E. Mann. Of the three items contained in her correspondence, following are comments on the one pertaining to traffic counts on Cameron Street:

- Council in a report that was received on March 29, 1976
 (Item 1, Report No. 20) was advised that the Engineering
 Department plans to update the counts in the Sullivan
 Heights area at approximately six month intervals, and
 if appreciable changes become evident, to report
 accordingly.
- 2. The Engineering Department will be taking counts in July, and will thereafter be submitting a report to Council. This report will include information on the results of the altered traffic control conditions at the intersection of Cameron Street and North Road.
- A copy of the report referred to in Item 2 above will be sent to Mrs. Mann.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Mrs. Mann.

* * * *